
Reminders and Instructions: 
  

• Please come to the Welcome Center no later than 5:15pm.  Our 
Children’s Ministry Pastor, Matt White, is looking forward to encouraging 
and praying with you as a group before the service begins, so please 
make sure to be on time! 
 

• When you arrive, please check in with the Children’s secretary so your 
attendance may be confirmed.   
 

• Your seat will be marked in the worship center alphabetically by last 
name on a pew near the doors leading to the Prayer Room. We will walk 
over to the worship center together as a group after our time in the 
Welcome Center. It is at this time that the list of names will be finalized 
and will be given to our pastor.  

 
• Please do not bring strollers and car seats with you to the Worship 

Center (You may drop them off in the nursery hallway on your way to the 
Welcome Center.) 
 

• Your child should be fed and comfortable before the service begins. If 
they are fussy, however, do not feel bad. Parent Dedication is the first 
part of service after worship, so it won’t be long until you will be able to 
leave the sanctuary.  
 

• No children, other than the one involved in the dedication, are allowed 
up front.  
 

• When your name is called follow the person in front of you towards 
the far side of the sanctuary in front of the pulpit. 
 

• Everyone will exit up the center aisle following parent dedication. You 
can then take your child to the nursery and return to the Worship Center 
for the remainder of the service. 

 


